
Donation to The St. Louis Herb Society Legacy Fund 
 
 

The St. Louis Herb Society Legacy Fund gathers funds for future capital improvements or special 
expenditures in The St. Louis Herb Society Herb Garden at the Missouri Botanical Garden. 
 

Donations to the Legacy Fund are processed through the Missouri Botanical Garden’s Commemorative 
Giving Program; and they are fully tax deductible. 
 

If you would like to make a donation to the Legacy Fund please complete this page, including the 
selection of a payment option, and mail it to: 
 

     Missouri Botanical Garden 
     Commemorative Giving Program 
     PO Box 17419 
     St. Louis, MO 63178-7419 
 

If you are paying by check, checks are payable to Missouri Botanical Garden.  Please write “TSLHS 
Legacy Fund” on the check’s memo line. 
 

 

 


